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Denver Health Hospital Authority (DHHA) 
Employer Plan Change for 2025

As of 1/1/2025, Denver Health Employee Plan Choices have changed.  
» The Denver Health Plan (HMO) has replaced the Medical Care HMO and HighPoint HMO

Plan.

» The Denver Health Extended Plan (POS) has replaced the HighPoint POS Plan.

Providers contracted for Highpoint POS will now fall under the Denver Health 
Extended Plan (POS).  This new Plan is comparable to the previously offered 
HighPoint POS plan but without the HighPoint label.  Below is a break down of the 
two DHHA employee plans offered in 2025.  

DENVER HEALTH PLAN (HMO):

Providers and facilities at Denver Health – a good choice if you live in the Denver area and plan to 
get your care at Denver Health.

DENVER HEALTH EXTENDED PLAN (POS): 

Providers and facilities at Denver Health, UCHealth, Intermountain Health (at their front range 
locations), AdventHealth, Children’s Hospital Colorado and CU Medicine, plus First Health contracted 
providers and facilities – the best choice if you or your dependents live outside of the Denver area 
and need a broader network of providers for health care beyond Urgent Care and Emergency Room 
outside the state of Colorado. Note: excludes HealthOne/HCA.

See the provider directory on our website at DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org/Find-Doctor or call 
Health Plan Services at 303-602-2100.

If you have any questions on your contract, please reach out to Provider Relations 

@ManagedCare.ProviderRelations@dhha.org.  

For additional information on DHHA plan changes, please visit 

DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org/members/dhha or call 303-602-2100.
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